
October 6, 2022                               Schultzville, NY 

 

Highway Budget Workshop 

 

A workshop meeting was held on this day in the Clinton Town Hall. Present were Supervisor 

Whitton and Councilman Werner, Juliano, Michael and Mustello; also Highway Superintendent 

Todd Martin. Town Clerk Carol Mackin was absent. There were 2 audience members. 

 

 At 6:30 PM, Supervisor Whitton called the meeting to order and led the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

The board discussed the Highway budget.  Superintendent Martin’s Road Projects are 

attached. 

Resident Cynthia Koch asked to have portions of Schultzville Road paved, letter 

attached, which was read into the record by Supervisor Whitton. 

 

ADJOURNMENT       

At  7:16  PM, MM Supervisor Whitton, 2nd Councilman Michael to adjourn the meeting. All 

aye. Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Michael Whitton 

Acting Clerk 

 

 


